
                            LAWRENCEVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
                                             SPECIAL MEETING 
                                            DECEMBER 15, 2003 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
President Marian Russell called the Special Meeting of the Lawrenceville 
Borough Council to order at 11:45 P.M. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
ROLL CALL 
Council Members:     Chief of Police: 
Mildred Bliss      Walter Beach 
Melvin Davis 
William Dincher 
Edward Lockhart 
Marian Russell 
 
Visitor:      Secretary: 
Al Beach      Darcy Wood 
Corey Mosher 
 
Building 
2 week in January 
Dawn Brown- no return call 
Discussed possible modular- can build either way 
 
Streets 
Grants- 3-5 years 
Eric Lundberg- $42,000-$43,000 leveling course, wear course. Eric recommends 
dry wells every 100’, which would be 40 dry wells. Are there working wells? 
$1225. per well 2x2 3’ deep. Melvin and Bill agree with Eric’s recommendation. 
 
There was a discussion on advertising to remind residents to shovel the sidewalk 
and it was decided this is not a new ordinance and everyone should be aware of 
this. Citations will be issued starting December 16th. Also, people will be cited for 
plowing the sidewalk with a truck. 
 



Budget 
Budget was reviewed and discussed. 
Bill Dincher made a motion to approve the tentative budget as written with a tax 
increase as needed, seconded by Ed Lockhart. All members present voted yea.  
  
Unfinished Business 
Mildred Bliss made a motion to approve ordinance #216 to borrow $50,000 from 
the State Capital Project Loan Program, seconded by Bill Dincher. All members 
present voted yea. 
 
Bills 
Bills to pay: Reliable $301.47 copier for pd, Long Communications 727.50 for pd 
radio, Commonwealth of PA 54.06 filing fee for $130,000 loan w/DCED. Bill 
Dincher made a motion to pay the bills, seconded by Mildred Bliss. All members 
present voted yea. 
 
Library 
The library requested $25 a month to buy supplies for “Story Time”. Mildred Bliss 
made a motion to approve the request providing the funds are available, 
seconded by Ed Lockhart. All members present voted yea. 
 
New Business 
Karen Flynn requested an updated zoning map for the Zoning Board Committee, 
to date there is not current updated map available. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion was made to adjourn at 2:21 p.m. by Bill Dincher, seconded by Ed 
Lockhart. All members present voted yea. 
 
Minutes were taken and prepared by: 
Darcy Wood 
Secretary  
 
 
 
 
    
 


